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Future Speakers 
April 11 th, 

Donnie Garritano, 
D&K Landscaping 

 

April 18 th, 
TBA 

 
April 25 th, 

Biggest Loser 
contestant, Sarah 

Nitta 

Did you know that you can make-up for a missed meeting by attending an E-Club 
Rotary meeting?  Just click here to see how 
http://www.rotary.org/RIdocuments/en_pdf/eclub_list.pdf.  
The Club meets at Lawry’s Prime Rib restaurant, 4043 Howard Hughes 
Parkway at 12:15 p.m. every Monday. Please check the Club’s website, 
www.lvswr.org (Note: There will be no meeting March 28 due to Gold Raffle.) 

Announcements:  A very well deserved round of applause was given Karen 
Strawn for the great job she did for this year’s Gold Raffle fund raiser.  The 
Club, thanks to Karen’s great efforts, raised over $30,000 towards our 
charitable giving.  Thank you, thank you for the wonderful job you do every 
year!!!! 
 
In honor of the past presidents attending our meeting today, past 
president Doug Beckley announced a trivia game seeking to identify a past 
president.  Doug said the rules are that a past president can have a present 
Rotarian as a partner to help give the correct answer; if the past president 
answers correctly, she or he will be awarded a prize, if not answered 
correctly the present Rotarian will be fined $50. 
 
1975 President Gib Oswald was asked to identify the Club’s first president and 
answered Bill Kelsey (1965) correctly; 1977 President John McCandless was 
asked to name the Club president who was a former student of another Club 
president and answered John Haycock (1986) correctly; 1978 President Fred 
Kennedy was asked who were the brother/sister members of the Club and 
missed the question so Pepe Charles and Chris Publow were each fined $50 for 
not knowing that it was Scott and Susan Baranoff; 1981 President Howdy 
Wells was asked which past president was in a mud wrestling match during his 
debunking and not only answered Jack Woodcock correctly but gave his 
version of the wrestling match which was a little different from the one given 
by Jack (you’ll have to ask each of them for their versions);  1983 President 
Vern Ratzlaff was asked which president went in search of the Dalai Lama and 
answered Chris Publow (1991) correctly; 1985 President Pat Fitzgibbons was 
asked to identify how many and who the GSE team leaders for the Club were, 
he could not answered so Cliff Dieterle received a $50 fine – the Club has had 
4 GSE team leaders, deceased past president Lynn Lull (1969), past president 

Rotarians –
upcoming 

Community 
Service 

opportunities 
 

May 4th, 
Happy Feet 

Dean Petersen ES 
9:45 a.m. 

 
 

May 14th  
Super Build 2011 
Tecate, Mexico 

 

Welcome to our Guests 
 
Guests – Rick Henshaw guest of Mark Rowley 
                Josie O’Neill guest of Rebecca Collett 
                Kathy Woodcock wife of Jack Woodcock  
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Officers and 
Directors 

 
President 

Melissa Copeland 
President Elect 
Aric Graham 

Secretary/Treasurer 
Donnie Garritano 

Directors 
Josh Satterlee 
Adrienne Cox 
Keith Thomas 

Eric Colvin 
Fred Fukumoto 

Tom Martin 
Immediate Past 

President 
Doug Beckley 

Advisors 
Bruce Pope 

Joanne Blystone 
Avenue of Service 

Chairs 
Community Service 

Josh Satterlee 
Vocational Service 

Megan Schmick 
International 

Service 
Mitchell Horst 
Club Service–

Programs 
Troy Lochhead 

Events 
Karen Strawn 
Membership 
Pepe Charles 

Public Relations 
Charlie Dorsey 
Administration 

Donnie Garritano 
Foundation 

Ted Henderson 

Marshall Darnell (1992), past president Adrienne Cox (2004) and past president of the 
Las Vegas Central Club Ted Henderson; finally 1990 President Ken Knauss was 
asked which president lead the Club to be Number one in District 5300 and answered 
correctly with a little help from Chris Publow.   For a little more trivia, see the bottom 
of this page and see if you can answer any correctly. 
 
Our Program:  Joanne Blystone introduced our speaker Robert DiOrio, Ph.D., SAP 
of Associated Counselors of Southern Nevada.   Robert spoke to the Club about 
reducing stress in our lives and urged the members to include the following 
supplements in our daily routine: 
 
A multi-vitamin capsule 
CoQ10 200-400 mg (but for those older than 50, ubiquino) since their bodies cannot 
convert the CoQ10 into ubiquinol easily. 
Astaxanthin (an anti-oxidant) 
Omega 3 fish oil or MegaRed a small omega-3 krill oil supplement that delivers the 
benefits of fish oil in a smaller pill without the fishy aftertaste 
 
Robert urged all members to have an annual physical examination before he started 
talking about “thought field therapy” developed by psychologist, Roger Callahan 
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Thought_Field_Therapy .  Robert feels that his can heal a 
lot of the stress that develops in us while we go thru our busy workdays.  This therapy 
works by tapping a number of “stress points” on our body to relieve our stress. 
 
You can contact Robert at docdtft@aol.com or 733-9853. 
 
More history of the Las Vegas Southwest Rotary: 
Which past president designed a Christmas ornament that the Club sold as a fund 
raiser? 
 
Which past president has a recognized artist as a spouse? 
 
Which past president was in the “drug trade”? 
 
Can you name three of the locations where Las Vegas Southwest has held its 
meetings? 
 
Which past president has the most difficult name to pronounce and spell? 
 
What is the meaning of 4 sapphires displayed on a Paul Harris Fellow pin? 
 
Who was the first Clark County administrator to become president of Las Vegas 
Southwest Rotary? 
 
Which letter of the alphabet starts the last name of the most presidents? How many? 
Name them? 
The answers will be written in next week’s Newsletter. 
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Rick Henshaw guest of Mark Rowley 

 
Josie O’Neill visiting again as a guest of 

Rebecca Collett 

 
Nice to have Kathy Woodcock with us 

today 

 
1975 President Gib Oswald 

 
1977 President John McCandless 

 
1978 President Fred Kennedy 

 
1981 President Howdy Wells  

1982 President Jack Woodcock 
 

1983 President Vern Ratzlaff 

 
1985 President Pat Fitzgibbons  

1990 President Ken Knauss 
 

1991 President Chris Publow 
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1992 President Marshall Darnell  

1994 President Bruce Pope 
 

1995 President Tom Martin 

 
1996 President Joanne Blystone, 1st 

female member and president 

 
2001 President Ed Jamison 

 
2003 President Keith Thomas 

 
2005 President Gary Chase  

2006 President Eric Colvin 
 

2007 President Doug Malan 

 
2008 President DeWitt Paul  

2009 President Doug Beckley 
 

2010 President Melissa Copeland 
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Our speaker Robert DiOrio  

Our hero of the Gold Raffle, Karen Strawn 
 

Ed Guthrie was past president of his New 
York Rotary club 

 
Member spotlight: 
Mitchell D. Horst Company:  Morgan Stanley, Smith Barney 
 

  Title:   Financial Advisor  Email:  Mitchell.horst@mssb.com 
Phone:  702-270-8027 Fax:  702-270-2022 

Services You Provide:  

Built on more than 130 years of experience, Morgan Stanley Smith Barney is recognized as one of the 
industry’s premier global wealth management Firms.  We aid and assist business owners, affluent 
individuals, foundations and endowments with investment tools like Alternative Investments, Managed 
Accounts, 401K Planning, Insurance Products, Public Offerings and Project Financing.   

 
 
 


